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Republ;c of the Philippines
NATIONAL LIBRARY OF THE PHILIPPINES

Reference Division

May 7, 2019

Dear

The National Library of the Philippines (NLP), mandated to contribute to the intellectual, social, and
cultural development of the Filipino society aims to lead in the development of children and young adult services
in line with its advocacy on life-long learning promotion. Thus, we initiated the conduct of conference on
children and young adult librarianship to entice library personnel to develop/continue innovate related programs
and services. This year, the conference titled, 6" International Conference on Children and Young Adult
Librarianship will be held in Davao City on October 22-25, 2019. The theme, “Understanding, Valuing and
Preserving Local and Indigenous Knowledge Towards Cohesion and Cooperation in Diverse Society” has the
following objectives: 1)provide understanding and appreciation on local and indigenous knowledge; 2)discuss
practical steps to develop related library programs and services; 3)promote/increase awareness on diverse society
through libraries.

In this regard, we would like to invite you to participate in this conference. Continuing Professional
Development (CPD) units will be applied. A conference fee of PhP5,500.00 will be charged inclusive of meals,
kits and certificates. Payments may be payable cash or check to:

Account Name: National Library of the Philippines

Account No.: 0012-1178-76

Bank/Branch:  Land Bank of the Philippines
Intramuros, Manila

For complete details about the conference, we have attached documents with this letter of invitation. You
may also visit our conference website at htt://web/nlp.gov.ph/childrensconference/. Inquiries may also be
directed at email: reference@nlp.gov.ph and childrenslibrary@nlp.gov.ph or contact the following number (02)
3105035 local 207-210, 215 or 3105033 or mobile numbers 0920-8228948 (Smart) or 0916-5447809 (Globe).

See you in Davao City!
Yours truly,

DOL S UNGUI
Cofiference irperson
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CESAR GILBERT Q. ADRIANO
Director
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